
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "adriann@pegasusplace.com"
Cc: Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: RE: Leonard State #2
Date: Friday, August 26, 2016 7:00:00 AM

Ms. Ragsdale,

The C-141 spill report for this release is now overdue.  An operator has 15 days from the discovery of a release to
submit their C-141.  The form can be found here http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/forms.html , and should be
filled out and emailed to me as soon as possible.  Please call if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

-----Original Message-----
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 10:51 AM
To: 'adriann@pegasusplace.com'; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD
Cc: Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us;
'Kasuboski, Robert'
Subject: FW: Ledbetter well

Ms. Ragsdale,

I appreciate you talking with me this morning.  Please see the attached photos of the Leonard State #2 well (30-015-
03543).  The tank on location has been leaking, and according to witnesses, production has resumed at this location. 
It also appears as though a cleanup is underway, but the OCD has not received a spill report. 

Also noted in the complaint are three old tanks that have been dumped to the east of this location.  The assumption
is these are associated with the Jim Pierce wells and have been placed there by Buddy DeLong.

Several other Jim Pierce Wells have environmental concerns, both historic and recent as wells are being readied to
go back into production by Mr. DeLong.

Thanks,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

-----Original Message-----
From: Kasuboski, Robert [mailto:rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:44 AM
To: Groves, Amber
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Ledbetter well
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Howdy.

Ranch foreman stopped me for this one. SESW sec 1 19s 29e. Started pumping old well in last couple weeks. Tank
leaking at inspection hatch. Also 3 old tanks dropped on old pad a couple hundred yards to the east of here.

Robert
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